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No individual, organization, or school board should be able to prevent children from 

accessing books that represent protected classes. Discrimination has no place in our 

schools. Groups that look to ban books based on discrimination are looking to erase 

the presence of entire groups of people. This is in direct opposition to the common 

belief and principle that all people are created equal. If all people are created equal, 

they deserve equal representation.  


